
Dear Year 5, 

How have you been doing this second week of school closures? We have been thinking about you a lot still 
and wondering what you have been up to. Hopefully you have managed to do a bit of exercise and have been 
able to get outside a bit - even if it is only in your garden or yard. We have all been trying to keep fit and stay 
healthy. Some things we have done are: walking, yoga, running and even a few Joe Wicks workouts! 

If we were at school next week, in Maths, we would have been adding 3 or more fractions.  Why not have a 
go at these: 

Another thing you might want to do is look at a rainforest artist and 
create your own painting or collage. One artist to look at is Henri Rousseau (one of his pictures is below); you 
could do your own interpretation of one of his pictures, or do a different one in his style.  
It has been lovely seeing some of your posts to our Facebook and Twitter pages; keep sharing these and look 
out for posts from the WJPS staff too! 

We are missing you all, take care, 
Mr Rimmer, Mr Mansfield and Miss Jordan 
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